CONGRESS FOREWORD

Dear Friends,

We are happy to welcome you at the First Congress of the Belarusian Society of Radiologists which will be held in Minsk on October 25-26, 2018.

Our Congress aims to comprehensively discuss the success and results achieved and pinpoint further solutions to the problems in radiation diagnostics.

I strongly encourage all specialists to actively participate in the Congress and its discussions on all acute themes of the program.

Particularly, I'd like to address young specialists. With confidence we can say that you are on the verge of further development of X-ray diagnostics and discoveries that can change our perception of emerging diseases and provide new opportunities for their detection. We would like to wish you every success in this.

Our special thanks go to our foreign colleagues who, notwithstanding their tough schedules, found the way to take part in the Congress and visit Belarus.

Best regards,

The Chairman of the Belarusian Society of Radiologists

Irina Abelskaya